
State of Florida 

#uWc gerbia  CommtMon 
-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: October 19, 1999 82 qy L TO : All Interested Parties 
FROM: Diana Caldwell, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 981444-TP - Number Utilization Study: 

Investigation into Number Conservation Measures 

~ 

Please be advised that the Memorandum dated October 14, 1999, 
notifying persons of a call-in number for the staff workshop 
inadvertently stated that the workshop would begin at 1O:OO a.m. on 
October 20, 1999. The workshop will begin at 9:00 a.m. on October 
20, 1999, pursuant to Notice published in the FAW on October 8, - -  
1999, and Commission Notice dated September 29, 1999. 
number may be used at 9:00 a.m. 

Staff apologizes for any inconvenience 
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TO : 

FROM : 

RE : 

M E M O R A N D U M  

October 19, 1999 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CALDWELL) 

DOCKET NO. 981444-TP - NUMBER UTILIZATION STUDY: 
INVESTIGATION INTO NUMBER CONSERVATION MEASURES 

Attached is a Memorandum to All Parties to be issued in the 
above-referenced docket. (Number of pages in memorandum - 1) 
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Attachment 
cc: Division of Communications (Ileri) 
1:981444#2.dwc 


